
Home Learning for Week Commencing 19th July 

 

As it is the very last week of the year, we are going to do lots of exciting 

things! There are four special days of activities which can be found on the home 

learning page and consist of ‘Sports Day’, ‘Nature Day’, ‘Teddy Bear Picnic Day’ 

and ‘Water Day’.  

 

You can complete these days in whichever order you wish (for example you may 

wish to do your Sports Day on Wednesday rather than Monday). Hopefully this 

will be more accommodating towards the weather and people’s work 

commitments etc. However, I do ask that any ‘Sports Day’ entry results are with 

me by Thursday evening so that I can work out the winners ready for our Zoom 

call on Friday morning. There is no expectation that you complete all of the 

activities from any one day. Please select the ones that suit you the best. 

 

We will meet via Zoom every morning at 9:30am. The meeting passcode will be 

the same all week. I will post details of this on Class Dojo. It would be 

wonderful if you can send me any photos of the activities that you get up to this 

week so that we can share them with the class. 

 

On Friday as you would normally bring your favourite toy or game to school and 

watch a film, instead we will do this at home. Play with your favourite toy, 

challenge a household member to a game and relax watching a film. It’s the 

summer holidays! Thank you for a brilliant year Year 3 and 4! You have been 

amazing, resilient superstars! Thank you also to parents and carers. You have 

been absolutely incredible again this year! I hope you all have a fantastic 

summer break, you have earnt it. 

 

Stay safe and enjoy, 

Miss Malkin 


